
 

 

SAMIR BEN COMPLETES GRAFF LE MANS 

CUP LINE-UP FOR THE REST OF THE SEASON 
 

     

The young Swiss driver will participate in the season's last two races on car #39. 

Coming up form German and Italian F4 championships, Samir Ben made his endurance racing 

debut in LMP3 with GRAFF at the beginning of the year in Ultimate Cup Series in Paul Ricard. 

Along with Luis Sanjuan and Loris Kyburz, he finished the race in 4th place before he raced once 

again in Hockenheim. 

Samir will debut in Michelin Le Mans Cup at Spa-Francorchamps on the #39 Ligier JSP320 with 

James Sweetnam as his teammate. He will also join the team for the last race of the season in 

Portimão.  

Samir Ben, driver #39: “I’m really excited to drive in team Graff Racing on the same car as James 

Sweetnam at the LMC in an LMP3 Car. After a long summer break, and a lot of hard training, to prepare 

to drive the LMP3 race in Spa, I’m looking forward to achieving some results, gaining knowledge and 

improvement.”  

Pascal Rauturier, Team Manager: “Samir is a young and talented driver with a big progression 

capacity. His goal was to enter MLMC next year, so this opportunity to join it for a couple of races was 

golden. He will team up with James which offers a line-up able to create the surprise.” 

Next race in Le Mans Cup will be at Spa-Francorchamps on September 23rd.  


